
Jackson Water Precinct Meeting 
December 7th, 2016  6:00PM 
(Unofficial until approved) 
 
 
Attending: Pat Donnelly, Scott Hayes, Bill Johnson, Karl Meyers, Kevin Pratt and Burr 
Phillips 
 
Checks were reviewed and signed. 
 
Annual income and expenses were reviewed.  
 
Projects for the past year were also reviewed and up-coming projects for 2017 were gone 
over.  
 
It was discussed that it is time to start preparing the budget and gathering all the 
necessary information for the annual meeting with precinct members and then for voting. 
Even though those meetings are still a few months away, there is a lot of information that 
needs to be organized and it will take some time to get everything together.  
 
Bill is continuing to look at options for consolidating loans, a better property liability 
insurance company and avenues for funding projects that will save the precinct and its 
members money. 
 
There was no other business. The meeting was closed at 7:30 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
December 13, 2016 
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